
Minutes from the meeting of the Council and the Board of the Tadeusz Tomaszewski 

Foundation for Development of Polish Psychology held on 17 December 2018 

(Shortened version) 

 

 

1. The meeting was attended by all the members of the Foundation Council and the 

Board. 

 

2. The members of the meeting expressed satisfaction with the edition of the book: 

Barbara Bokus & Ewa Kosowska (eds.) (2018). Człowiek w sytuacji nie tylko z 

perspektywy psychologa. Studia inspirowane teorią Tadeusza Tomaszewskiego. (Man 

in situation from not only psychological perspective. Studies inspired by Tadeusz 

Tomaszewski`s theory). Warsaw: Warsaw University. This book is an effect of the 

conference organized by the Tadeusz Tomaszewski Foundation in 2016: “Man in 

situation: Multidiscipline perspective”.  

 

3. A program and directions of the Tadeusz Tomaszewski Foundation’s activity during the 

current term was established. These are: one scientific conference per two years, the 

focus of which should be on contemporary psychology concerning rather the problems 

of the modern world; the attraction of younger generations to the Tadeusz 

Tomaszewski Foundation; the renovation of the Tadeusz Tomaszewski`s tomb. 

 

4. It was settled that the nearest conference will be devoted to subject of contemporary 

psychology, and it will be held in autumn of 2019. 

 

 

 

Urszula Jakubowska 


